
        

Meet Fred for lunch  

and a Sing-A-Long  
 Fred Bartholomeusz who runs our Children’s Home with  

Olivia is visiting Melbourne in August. 

  Join us for a yummy lunch and a sing-a-long while you catch up on 

all the news of how the Home is going. 

YOUR INVITATION! 

We will be serving an authentic Sri Lankan lunch  

Venue:   Australian Ceylon Fellowship (ACF) Hall, 

 217 Clarke Road, Springvale 

Date: Sunday 5
th

 August, 2012 

 Noon till 3pm 

Donation:   $15 p.p. 

Soft drinks and sweets available for purchase 

Georgie: 0403 023 949     or  Peterine: 9796 9196 

 

  KKCF is managing a children’s home, kindergarten  

and agricultural projects in Sri Lanka 

www.kkcf.org 


